RECEIVED

September 6, 1963 n. C. C.

ARTESIA, OFFICE

Mr. 1. R. Trujiilo, Administrative Assistant
New Mexico Ol Conservation Commission

P. 0. Box 871

Sante Fe, New Mexlico

Dear Mr. Trujillo:

We recelved your notice concerning the Mcintyre 2-A well in Unit P,
Section 20, Township 17 South, Range 30 East.

This is an old well completed In 1940 that did not have sufficlent
production to market commerclally; however, we hava been using
approximately 15 MCF of gas per month on the lease.

In January 1963 Mr. Shook with the United States Geologlcal Survey
advised us the we!l should be classifled as a producer. We are en~
closing a copy of his opinion. We filed a Supplemsntary Well History
with the U.5.6.5. (copy enclosed) and began including the well on

our January 1963 reports, with both the 11.5.6 S. and your offlcs.

We will appreciate your advising us further how we shouid report
this well on Form C-115, or if It should be included on the report

at all. We will awalt further instructions before flling an amended
report.

Yours very truly,

FRANKLIN, ASTON & FAIR, INC.

Tom P. Stephens, Landman
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